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NIHE properties offered to Ukrainian Refugees 
 
1. Would you advise how many places off accommodation have been offered 

to people fleeing from Ukraine since the start off 2022 to date? (You had 
clarified via email on 19 October that this related specifically to NIHE 
accommodation) 
 
Currently there have been no allocations of Housing Executive properties 
provided to Ukrainian refugees to date. 
 

2. Secondly would you advise how many places off accommodation have 
been accepted by people fleeing from Ukraine since the start off 2022 to 
date? (You had clarified via email on 19 October that this related 
specifically to NIHE accommodation) 
 
As per above question, currently there have been no allocations of Housing 
Executive properties provided to Ukrainian refugees to date. 
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